Dear Parents,

This year, for the first time, we are registering for the fall 2020 Bright Beginnings Weekday Program online. Registration begins Monday, Jan. 20, 2020.

Follow these directions to successfully register from the comfort of your home:

Go to the church website:

fbcopelika.com

Scroll down until you see:

Sign Ups

Look for the box labeled:

**Bright Beginnings Registration 2020** 

Click on the word:

Information

From their fill out all info the form requests.

OR GO TO THIS LINK

https://www.fbcopelika.com/brightbeginnings

Let me know if things do not work properly for you.

Remember each spot is a first come first served bases.

Marsha Teel Bright Beginnings Director 334-364-2784 marshat@fbcopelika.com